
       May 2018 Senior Citizen Newsletter           

 
Senior Center: 201-330-2034 Social Services: 201-330-2014        Meals on Wheels:   201-330-2094 Medical Escort: 201-330-2082 
Senior Citizen Bus: 201-865-4422       Housing Authority: 201-867-2957  Recreation Center: 201-330-3299 Hospital:  201-392-3100 
Mayor’s Office: 201-330-2005             Library: 201-330-2083                       Police/Fire Dept:    201-867-8000 Town Hall:  201-330-2000 
Golden Age:  201-865-1345                 Medicare: 800-633-4227                   Social Security:        800-772-1213 PAAD/Lifeline   800-792-9745 

The community has a whole lot going on 
this spring in addition to our regularly 
scheduled senior events. This year’s Green 
Festival will be held on Saturday May 
5th.Mother’s Day, which is Sunday, May 
13thwill surely remind all Moms how much 
they are loved and appreciated.  The 
annual Memorial Day Parade is Saturday, 
May 19th. The Secaucus Swim Club will 
open on Saturday, May 26. The weather is 
getting nice and we’ve got some great 
outdoor bus trips planned for the month. 
Sign up for our trip to Van Saun Park on 
May 31st, Smithville on May 12th, Jackson 
Premium Outlets on May 10th and try your 
Luck at Monticello Casino on  Saturday, 
May 19th.Our shopping trips this month 
include Burlington, National 
Wholesale,Target,and a few of our 
favorites Willowbrook,Woodbridge,and 
Saddlebrook Mall. The Wednesday lunch 
time list this month will include our local 
eateries Towne BBQ, Bella’s, Blackjack 
Mulligans, LaCasa de Los Tacos, and 

Trillo’s or Hudson Bread.   Unfortunately, 
No Yankee game is scheduled for May. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
History of Mother’s Day: 1872 - Julia 
Ward Howe, writer of the "Battle Hymn of 

the Republic," first suggested Mother's 
Day in the United States as a day for 
mothers to rally for peace.  

Remember to take a minute and Thank 
a Vet.  
The Center will be closed on Monday, May 
28th in observance of Memorial Day. 
There will be a ceremony at town hall at 
noon.  
 
           Happy Mother’s Day! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays in May are:  
Anita Amorosa, Angela Guido, Jane 
Barbera, Evelyn Bonin, Agnes Boss, 
Audrey Brinkman, Nancy Calabria, 
Carmen Certisimo, Maureen Cetro, Myrna 
Cordova, Eileen Daly, Phyliss DiPillo, 
Melanie Fitzsimmons, Stella Fontana, 
Anna Gallardo, Mary Giglio, Justa 
Gonzalez, Gaye Graziosi, Sudesh Guglani, 
Cathy Hamilton, Mary Hayden, Ellen 
Jerkovich, Bill Kern, Chun King, Betty 
Koster, Lida Kavorik, Rena Llibre, William 
Lunapiena, Shyh Ma, Marge Makarski, 
Guido Martinelli, Pedro Mayor, Walter 
Miller, Gloria Newman, Pasita Orosa, 
Nicholas Orosa, Daisy Palacios, Luz 
Pascal, Eileen Pero, Maria Reyes, 
Carmela Sciancalepore, Denise Segro, Lisa 
Snedeker. 


